03 September 2015

INVITATION TO A SEMINAR: From Ratification to action: The Importance of Full Implementation of the Rome Statue - 16 September 2015
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The Hague Institute for Global Justice together with the Embassy of the Republic of Cyprus and theEmbassy of the Kingdom of Denmark in The Hague, the two co-Focal Points of the Assembly of States Parties on the Plan of Action for achieving universality and full implementation of the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court, cordially invite you on a seminar entitled:

“From ratification to action: The Importance of Full Implementation of the Rome Statute"

As part of the seminar, Judge Silvia Alejandra Fernández de Gurmendi, President of the International Criminal Court, will deliver the keynote address, followed by a panel discussion of distinguished experts (list to be announced shortly) who will discuss different aspects of the need for full implementation of the Statute for the functioning of the Rome Statute System, including national and regional perspectives, cooperation and complementarity as well as common obstacles and practical solutions.
Date:  Wednesday, 16 September 2015
Time:  15:00 – 17:00
A reception will follow
Location: The Hague Institute for Global Justice, Sophialaan 10
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